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Hearing set for Geauga Lake JEDD

Bainbridge Township Trustees unanimously
approved the date for a public hearing on a
joint economic development district contract,
known as a JEDD, with the city of Aurora
regarding the Geauga Lake property. The
hearing 1s set for Sept. 28 at 7:30 p.m.

The contract and accompanying attachments
will be posted for public review for 30 days
at the township fiscal office in the Bainbridge
Township Town Hall, 17826 Chillicothe Road.

The public hearing comes after months of
closed door discussions with township and
city officials in hopes of potential develop-
ment for the 332 acres of the former Geauga
Lake Amusement Park, which closed in
2007, followed by the closing of Wildwater
Kingdom in 2016.



